
Addendum: December 20, 2024 

The A250 Collective eagerly anticipates your creative and thoughtful ideas. As our 
partnership has grown, we have expanded the overarching theme of the 4th of July 
Spectacular on Penn Avenue to be broader and more inclusive by also highlighting the 
unique identities of America’s states and territories. While the primary goal of this event 
remains to create a vibrant, engaging, and memorable celebration of our nation’s 
independence and its 250th anniversary, we encourage producers to incorporate creative 
elements that seamlessly showcase the individual states and territories. These additions 
should enhance the overall theme and purpose of the event without detracting from its 
main objectives. 

 We value your time and effort and look forward to reviewing your innovative submissions 
that reflect this vision and elevate the event experience for all attendees. 

 


